From: Monica Trevino [mailto:monica@aldermancarlosrosa.org] 
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 12:33 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Reporting Ald. Rosa's travel

Hi Steve, 

Ald. Rosa traveled to New York to attend a conference on the State of Puerto Ricans titled Puerto Ricans a Diaspora Summit from Thursday, April 21st to returned on Saturday, April 24. The conference was held Friday, April 23 and Saturday, April 24.

Juan Calderon personally paid for the plane ticket. He is a member of the National Puerto Rican Agenda. The amount of the planet ticket  was $346.20. 

There was no honorarium. 

Let me know if you need any further information. 

Thanks!

Monica 

 

Monica Trevino | Chief of Staff
Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward

